

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER April 2024

Annual Report Now Available

The APhA Foundation 2023 Annual Report is now available to view! Here are a few highlights from the incredible work done over the year with your support. View the full report here.

Your donation enables the APhA Foundation to continue its important health care mission to support pharmacists' ability to serve patients and improve health. Visit aphafoundation.org/donate to contribute today.



Thanks to you and the contributions of supporters, sponsors, and volunteers in 2023, we continued our work to improve health through pharmacists' patient care services.



Building the evidencebase of how much patients benefit when pharmacists are involved

Growing the IMPACT Care Transformation Network which facilitates collaboration between participating pharmacies as they pilot and scale innovative models of care.

RESEARCH PROJECTS

- Project IMPACT: Diabetes Prevention National Diabetes Prevention Program
- Screening Testing And Referral Solutions
 Project IMPACT: Cardiovascular Health+
- Solutions for Atrial Fibrillation Edvocacy (SAFE)
- Project IMPACT: CGM Access
- Overcoming Therapeutic Inertia
 Project IMPACT: Vaccine Confidence Seasons
- Project IMPACT: TN Vaccine Confidence
- Project IMPACT: HPV Immunizations

Delivering support directly to pharmacists and student pharmacists



A record 47 pharmacists received Incentive Grant seed money to implement pharmacy-based research projects that address patients' health issues and advance pharmacy practice.



Scholarships were provided to 22 student pharmacists to assist in completing their pharmacy degrees.

and innovators



26 VEARS

The 26th annual Pinnacle Awards for significant contributions to the medication use process were presented to Stephen Eckel, Correct Rx Pharmacy Services, and St. Vincent de Paul Charitable Pharmacy.



Women in

Fall Event

In October 2023, The Women in Pharmacy Committee hosted a virtual panel: Advocating for Yourself in the Workplace. Panel topics included initiating self-advocacy, reengaging after family leave, and negotiating salary and benefits

Read the full 2023 Annual Report at aphafoundation.org/about-us

The APhA Foundation, a charitable nonprofit organization, is a trusted source of research demonstrating how pharmacists can improve health care and is affiliated with the American Pharmacists Association.

